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Comments: This large expansion in the Holland Lake area may be detrimental to nesting birds, native fish, and

other wildlife that inhabit or visit the area seasonally.  This is a quiet wilderness ecosystem.  Change of the

magnitude proposed, can not be helpful, and therefore it should be reconsidered.  I have an issue with the waste

water treatment  and water use, plus  handling the increased amount of garbage  could be an attractant to bears.

The beautiful hiking trails will be very crowded especially on weekends, and the increased  road use and parking

challenges will complicate the situation.  I urge you to reconsider this unwise expansion.  


